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Re: Radio Station WCNZ(AM), Marco Island, Florida (Facility No. 86909)
Radio Station WVOI(AM), Marco Island, Florida (Facility No. 13980)
Radio Station WMYR(AM), Fort Myers, Florida (Facility No. 56984)
Radio Station WMJR(AM), Nicholasville, Kentucky (Facility No. 72321)
Notification of Relocation of Main Studios and Control Points

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Starboard Media Foundation, Inc., the licensee of non-commercial AM stations WCNZ
and WVOI, each Marco Island, Florida; WMYR, Fort Myers, Florida and WIvIJR, Nicholasville,
Kentucky (collectively, the "Stations"), hereby notifies the Commission that the main studios and
remote control points for the Stations have been relocated to the following address1:

145 South Northwest Highway
Park Ridge, Illinois 60068
Phone: 1-877-291-0123 or 1-844-438-0991

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned.

MarkB. Denbo
Counsel to Starboard Media Foundation, Inc.

I On November 21, 2016, the Commission granted the applications of WCNZ, WVOI and WMJR to change to non-
commercia' status (File Nos. I3ML-20 I 60928AGZ, BML-20 1 60928AHB and BML-20 I 60926AFE, respectively). On
November 25, 2016, the Commission granted the application of WMYR to change to non-commercial status (File No.
EML-20160928AHA). Each application contained a request for a waiver of the Commission's main studio rules to
locate the station's main studio at the address listed in this letter.


